
   
  
  
  
  

 
                Aviation Safety  

 
        800 Independence Ave, SW.,  
           Washington, DC  20591 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
Mr. Patrick Egan 
sUAS News 
P. O. Box 188751 
Sacramento, CA  95818 
 
Dear Mr. Egan: 
 
Re: Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request 2021-005343 
 
This letter responds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated June 28, 2021. 
You requested all releasable portions of the Rulemaking Process and Work Instructions. 
 
A search was performed in the Office of Rulemaking and enclosed are 214 pages of records 
responsive to your request. 
 
Based on the Department of Transportation (DOT) regulations regarding FOIA requests, your 
request falls under the “Media” fee category. For this category, the DOT does not charge for 
search and review, therefore no fees are associated with your request. 
 
You have the right to seek assistance from the FAA FOIA Public Liaison via phone  
(202-267-7799) or email (7-AWA-ARC-FOIA@faa.gov) noting FOIA Public Liaison in the 
Subject. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Timothy R. Adams 
Acting Executive Director, Office of Rulemaking 
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